
I am writing about the Inquiry into the sexualisation of children in the 
contemporary media environment.
  
I am a Foster Carer, and I have children in my care that have been a victim to sexual 
abuse, and I am currently attending counselling with these children, to try to re-write 
their thinking about themselves and their sexuality.  I don't think these children need 
to see other children in the media, in sexualised ways, perhaps it might even trigger 
something for children who have been victims to act in an inappropriate way, or for 
them to behave in other ways, perhaps behavioural. 
  
Not to mention the increase of child paedophilia.  We need to take an active stance in 
protecting our children in every way that is possible, and Adults need to stand up and 
be a voice. 
 




